

Thornton Central School PTO Membership

You are invited to join the Thornton Central School PTO (Parent/Teacher Organization)!

If you are a new or renewing member, please complete the form below and include the membership fee. Please include your email so we can keep you up-to-date on our meetings should you be unable to attend and to keep you informed on any important information that may come up. You can send it to the front office with your child or bring it to the first meeting.

Your PTO needs your unique talents, whether it's volunteering a few hours a month or a few hours a year, serving on the board, or attending meetings. Contribute what you can, whether its financial support, baking skills, or some physical help. Come join us!

For questions, please contact the Thornton Central School PTO President Amanda Goodwin at ThorntonCS.PTO@gmail.com

Thornton Central School PTO Membership

One adult \$5
Two adults \$10

Make checks payable to Thornton Central School PTO.

Please sent this completed form with payment in to the Thornton Central School Front Office. Thanks!

Parent/Guardian Name:
Phone:
Parent/Guardian Name:
Grade:

Child's name:
Grade:
Grade: